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Unification Theological Seminary plans to close its Master of Religious Education (MRE) program and 

remove it from its Inventory of Program Offerings as of August 31, 2023. 

 

Students who remain in this program must complete all requirements for the MRE program by August 31, 

2023 or transfer into a different UTS degree program, which may not accept all of the MRE credits that a 

student has earned. 

 

Early UTS students who were awarded the Diploma of Religious Education and wish to convert it to a 

Master of Religious Education have the 2022-23 academic year to complete any outstanding academic 

requirements. 

 

If you have any questions on this matter, kindly forward them to Dean of Enrollment Management Steven 

Boyd who can be reached at s.boyd@ uts,edu. 

 

 

 


